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FINE ARTS

This club is primarily for those cadets who have a particular
knack for creativity. Many facets of artistic endeavors are pursued.

There is a general meeting once a month. At this time itiner-
aries are planned, projects are discussed, and club business is taken
care of.

Ceramics, oil painting, handicraft, sculpturing, and other points
of fine art are among the many projects undertaken by this group.

Assisting Capt. Vandegrift with this organization are Mrs.
White and Mrs. Risher. Throughout the year, trips are taken to

various museums and art exhibitions.




